MEMORANDUM

TO: Gary T. Barczak

Martin J. Weigel

Michael J. Czaplewski

Rosalie L. Reinke Daniel J. Roadt

FROM: Michael G. Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer

DATE: September 3, 2013

RE: Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer regarding 2014 Capital

Improvement Program

The Advisory Capital Improvement Committee recommended approval of the 2014 program. Therefore, we recommend Public Works Committee and Common Council approval as well. Some of the major WisDOT projects to start in 2014 are the reconstruction of the Dakota Street Pedestrian Bridge and the STH 100 Bridge over I-94. WisDOT will also be reconstructing the 76th Street bridge over I-94 while 76th Street is also being resurfaced at the same time. The City will also be reconstructing 59th St. and Hicks St. and hopes to rebid the skatepark as well.